Barceleona 27 march 1963

Prof. P.Kr. Kamthan
Dept. of Maths.
Birla College

India

Dear Professor Kamthan,

With regard to the possibility of a grant in aid for
your stay in Barcelona I have been inquiring and I believe, for the
moment, that the only possibility would be rfrough the "Fulbright Feo-
undation" which however is apparently only for North American citi-
zens wgshing to do recearch in Spain Netwithstanding I am trying te
gee if it is possible to get a special Fulbright grant for an Indian
c%tiien. As gsoon as I know something definite I will write you imme-
diatly.

With kindest regaris.

I am

yours sincerely
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